[bookmark: _GoBack]ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS

The Newton County Board of Supervisors will accept bids for a household garbage dumpsite for Newton County.  The Board requests quotes for a 3 year contract and a 5 year contract, along with an option to extend the contract.  The contract will commence on October 9, 2017.  Bids should be delivered to the Newton County Chancery Clerk at 92 West Broad Street, P.O. Box 68, Decatur, MS 39327, no later than 9:00 a.m. on July 20, 2017. Bids should be in a sealed envelope, clearly marked “Household Garbage Dumpsite Bid” on the outside of the envelope.  Contact the Solid Waste Officer at 601-635-2393 or the County Administrator at 601-635-4878 for any questions regarding the bid.  Bids will be opened on July 20, 2017, during the 9:00 a.m. meeting of the Newton County Board of Supervisors.








Run in Newton County Appeal on June 21, 2017, and June 28, 2017.

